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Tuesday, April 25, 2023 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
Cosgrove Road SW over the North Branch of Old Man’s Creek CLOSED for bridge 
construction starting Monday, May 1, 2023 
 
Johnson County, Iowa – Weather permitting, the Cosgrove Road SW Bridge over the North Branch of 
Old Man’s Creek will be closed to traffic starting Monday, May 1, 2023. Cosgrove Road SW will be closed 
at Rohret Road. The intersection at Rohret Road will remain open, however, Cosgrove Road will be closed 
from that point south all the way to F52 Black Diamond Road. Work includes complete bridge 
reconstruction, approach roadway and grading. 
 
Construction is anticipated to be completed by the end of September 2023. Taylor Construction, Inc. of 
New Vienna, Iowa is the prime contractor. 
 
For updates on this project, visit the Secondary Roads Department, Road Construction Updates link on 
the Johnson County webpage (www.johnsoncountyiowa.gov) and follow Secondary Roads on Twitter 
@JCSecondaryRoad. 
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